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Ridgeview Eagle Bend 
The City of Aurora has approved Ridgeview’s proposed landscape plan for the area near the retention pond on 
Dry Creek Road.  Per Jim Fletcher’s request last month (see Minutes dated July 25, 2013) the Board will enter 
into a cost sharing agreement/project with Ridgeview EB next spring, April 2014. 

Creekside Eagle Bend
No information at this time.
                         
Heritage Eagle Bend Master Association 
No information at this time.

Demonstration Garden 
This month I have regularly visited and inspected the garden and the center medians in order to be ready for the 
“garden’s open house” on August 26, 2013.  Maintenance for all areas has been performed and the plant 
materials are maturing.  The irrigation system has been adjusted and appears to be more efficient. The shade 
sails continue to be a visual enhancement to the area as well as a practical solution for shade.   The entrance area 
has been greatly enhanced and the colors of the annuals are very attractive.

                                           

                       


